
      

  

OFFICE OF CITY MANAGER 

August 30, 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Farmington Hills Energy Efficiency Incentive Participants, 
 
Please be advised of the attached guidance from the Internal Revenue Service regarding appliance 
rebate/incentive funds paid to homeowners. This letter describes how these funds will be treated as they 
relate to your personal income tax return. It appears to describe how rebate/incentive funds should be 
treated when making claims for the Federal Energy Tax Credit. 
 
The City of Farmington Hills is unable to give Federal Income Tax advice. Please contact a tax 
professional for more information.  
 
 
Regards, 

 
Nate Geinzer, Management Assistant 
City of Farmington Hills 
ngeinzer@fhgov.com 
248-871-2500  

mailto:ngeinzer@fhgov.com
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